
Join us at the 

Open House

PROJECT  
OVERVIEW

The City of Valley City is conducting a transportation 
study in the area south of I-94, between exits 292 and 
294. This plan updates elements of the city’s current 
2045 transportation plan and will provide guidance for 
future growth and roadway access in 
the study area.

Study Goals

Enhance Connectivity and 
Accessibility

Support Economic Development

Address Infrastructure and  
Topographic Challenges

Engage the Community

Develop a Cost-Effective Plan

Public Input 
Meeting

Thursday, May 15, 2025 
5:30 pm to 7:30 pm

AmericInn Conference Room
280 Winter Show Rd. SW

Valley City, ND 58072

Open House with formal 
presentation at 5:45 p.m.

Contact
Wade Kline, Project Manager

701-232-5353 or  
wade.kline@kljeng.com

Learn more and 
provide your input at:

https://www.valleycity.us/engineers/

mailto:wade.kline%40kljeng.com?subject=Valley%20City%20Subarea%20Transportation%20Plan

